
Many of our seniors have dedicated there very lives to help others, and I know we all 
want the best comfort and care for them. 

Please protect dementia & Alzheimer's patients. Don't rush the process of updating 
advance directives without ensuring legal protections for these vulnerable 
people are kept in place. 
Please vote no on HB 4135. The bill is not written carefully enough to protect 
Oregonians' rights to basic food and water. Don't create more problems for 
end of life care.Seniors don't deserve to be euthanized. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Sally and Gene Dunn 

John Day, OR 97845 

e-mail gsdunn594@aol.com 
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